Senator Montgomery's Final Newsletter

VELMANETTE MONTGOMERY December 23, 2020

ISSUE: CHILDREN AND FAMILIES, JUVENILE JUSTICE, CRIMINAL JUSTICE REFORM, COMMUNITY

AND ECONOMIC EMPOWERMENT, SENATOR MONTGOMERY'S LEGACY

COMMITTEE: CHILDREN AND FAMILIES

A Final Message of Thanks from State Senator Velmanette Montgomery

Dear Neighbor,

It has been an honor to serve as your representative in the New York State Senate. Together, we have weath- ered numerous storms and have fought hard for the landmark victories that we have achieved throughout the years. Your support and partnership inspired me to be the best possible leader and your voice in Albany.

I am proud to have been the second African-American woman to serve in the New York State Senate, following in the footsteps of the Hon. Constance Baker Motley.

Thank you for all of the support that you have given me and for being the wind propelling me forward. I am proud to have represented a vibrant district with constituents and neighbors who are actively engaged and on the front lines of every battle.

I look forward to seeing you in the community and continuing to fight by your side as a citizen advocate on the issues important to our City, State and Nation.

I hope you will join me in welcoming the new voice for the 25th Senate District, New York State Senator-Elect Jabari Brisport. Best wishes for a wonderful holiday season and a Happy New Year.

Sincerely,

Senator Velmanette Montgomery